SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
November 12, 2020

MEMBERS PRESEN'T: Guy Buckel
Larry Magee
Matthew Schoffel
Councilman Brian Livesey

The meeting in November started at 5:30 P.M. Guy Buckel approved the minutes of
October 8, 2020 and Councilman Brian Livesey second.
Shade Tree reviewed and discussed open permits and residence requests.

Bamboo is an invasive species and is becoming an issue. Shae Tree wants to pass an
Ordinance for no new bamboo to be planted.

Councilman Brain Livesey to follow up on changing tree permits fees.

Larry Magee motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 P.M. and Matthew Schoffel second. The
next meeting will be Fanuary 14, 2021 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad Street al

5:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
INary MeMeiosy
Mary McMurray

Secretary



